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Press Release – Embargo: immediate release 08.02.16
Prime Minister’s statement on Prison Reform
Napo the trade union for Probation and Family Court workers agrees with the Prime Minister that there are too many people in the UK's overcrowded and unsafe prison estate and that rehabilitation and reintegration must be the primary objective.
For this policy to be successful Napo believes that urgent action is also needed to repair the serious damage that has been done to the Probation Service following the Transforming Rehabilitation programme and that staff need to be able to properly assist with supervision and rehabilitative programmes.
Napo General Secretary Ian Lawrence said: ' Whilst welcoming some aspects of the Prime Minister’s statement, our members need the resources and support from Government to be able to cope with the numbers of Prisoners who are released back into the community and the taxpayer needs to be confident that there will not be a commensurate increase in risk to the public. We therefore call on the Government to urgently review the operational state of the probation service and review the huge numbers of job cuts that are being planned by many of the private contractors who are now running local probation services.'
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